
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

03/01/22 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 7 Setting 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

As you are aware, at the beginning of this academic year, all Year 7 learners took part in a 
series of baseline tests. Based on the results of these baseline assessments, we will be 

regrouping all learners in Year 7 based on the diagnostic information gathered through 

these assessments. 

These changes will allow the academy and classroom teachers to better support your child 

in their academic achievements at Beacon Hill Academy and will allow for a more tailored 

curriculum based on individual learner needs. 

Learners will remain in their current Form Tutor group and, therefore, the strong 

relationships that they have already built with their Form Tutors can continue to grow. 

As always, we appreciate your support during these adjustments to your child’s timetable 

and look forward to continuing to best support them in their first year with us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms Lord 
Vice Principal – Raising Standards 


